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OIGA Chairman Matthew L. Morgan responds to Federal Court’s ruling

Oklahoma Indian Gaming Association Chairman Matthew L. Morgan responds to Federal Court ruling 
that the model tribal gaming compact automatically renewed on January 1, 2020.

“We appreciate that the court moved quickly to confirm what tribal leaders have always known–the plain 
language of our intergovernmental agreements mean what they mean, and here, those words mean our 
gaming compacts automatically renewed January 1, 2020.

We look forward to our tribal governments’ continued work under these gaming compacts and our 
continued contributions to the economic stability and health of our tribal nations and Oklahoma.”
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